
Dear Sir/Madam:

It is my great pleasure to write this letter in support of Mr. Essam 

Mohamed Ibrahim’s application to your esteemed position.

I instructed Mr. Essam for two courses during his BSc; Depositional 

Environments and Sequence Stratigraphy. He was unquestionably one of 

the most able students in the class, and his work in the class consistently 

reflected a level of insightfulness. 

In addition to his confidence and eagerness to learn, Mr. Essam also 

made a good impression on me due to his pleasant personality. Certainly, 

he seemed to get on well with classmates and teachers at all times.

Moreover, Mr. Essam was an active member in the AAPG-Mansoura 

Student Chapter. He was responsible for preparation of many events 

during his bachelor degree.

Based on my observation of his abilities, I strongly believe that he 

deserves this opportunity. Please do not hesitate to contact me for more 

information.
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Yours sincerely,
Tarek I. Anan, Ph.D
atarek@mans.edu.eg   Cell: 002-01009109538
Professor
Sedimentary Rocks & Sequence Stratigraphy
Department of Geology, Faculty of Science
Mansoura University, Mansoura 35516,
EGYPT
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